
Prior to the Hotel Management 

Summit Thailand, AustCham’s 

Hospitality Members were treated 

to a special breakfast at the 

Banyan Tree Hotel, by organisers 

Questex Asia. The breakfast 

meeting featured an intimate 

discussion with key note speaker,

Ms. Victoria Foster, Academy 

Content Director from Trend 

Watching, which delved into 

trends in the hotel restaurant 

space.   
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AustCham, together with 

Austrade, hosted a lunch for 

members of our Hospitality & 

Tourism committee at the Grand 

Hyatt Erawan. The working lunch

provided an opportunity for 

AustCham’s industry experts to 

share views, ideas, and updates 

on the Thai tourism industry and 

specifically the Australian 

inbound market, with Austrade 

representatives, including visiting 

Tourism Program Manager, Mr. 

Spiro Kavadias. 

23 May, 2017

         AustCham held its Sponsors Cocktail Reception the 

Australian Ambassador, H.E. Mr. Paul Robilliard’s residence

on Wednesday 17 May. The event was a chance for the 

Chamber to thank its sponsors and wonderful supporters 

this year, and recognized the achievements of the Chamber 

over the past 40 years. 

         AustCham would like to thank H.E. Mr. Paul Robilliard 

and his wife Mrs. Hanan Robilliard for hosting us at their 

beautiful residence.  
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Members from the AustCham Digital business 
community attended a special lunch by invitation at 
the Australian Ambassador, H.E. Mr. Paul Robilliard’s 
residence on Thursday 4 May. The discussion focused 
on recent trends in the digital world, including the 
opportunities and challenges being faced by the 
Australian business community. 
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Chiang Mai Connect, a joint 
Chamber networking event, was 
held at Star 5 Avenue in Chiang 
Mai on Tuesday 16 May. Well 
attended by all Chambers it was a 
great chance for Executive 
Director, Brendan Cunningham, to 
meet up with the Australian-Thai 
business community in the area.  

16 May, 2017

Michael Guerin, Director – South East Asia, 

Department of State Development, Government of 

South Australia, and Jing Li, Director of Investment 

Attraction South Australia, presented on “South 

Australia’s 10 Economic Priorities and potential 

destination for your business growth”. The audience 

were provided insights into the business 

opportunities in South Australia and the extensive 

service offerings. Once known mainly for its fine 

food and wine, we learned that South Australia has 

so much more to offer.  
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